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To whom it concerns,

As per below copied from Paradise city council.

| am enquiring about the amount of dump trucks or heavy equipment that will use Camrose Drive.
The road is very narrow and the quiet area cannot handle heavy equipment use. The road is already
terrible to travel on. Please respond whether we have a say or not as well as the usage.

Copied from Paradise city council:

The Town of Paradise advises residents of a City of St. John’s Discretionary Use application
submitted for 112 Camrose Drive. The proposed application is for the remediation of an abandoned
quarry at 112 Camrose Drive. The subject property has frontage on Camrose Drive; however, the
proposed remediation work would occur on lands outside the boundary of Paradise, within St. John’s.
We share this with residents as the property borders the Town of Paradise.

If you would like to comment on this application, please contact the City of St. John’s Office of the City
Clerk at cityclerk@stjohns.ca before 9:30 a.m. on March 25, 2025. For more information, call 709-
576-6192 or email planning@stjohns.ca.

Sent from my iPhone



